
Hemophilia Foundation of Arkansas Inc.
Invites you to our Annual 

Bowling Bash!!
Saturday March 18, 2017
1-5pm at Bowling World

6100 South 36th Street, Fort Smith, AR
Exit 11 off Interstate 540.

Registration and Vendor Fair Begins at 12:30

Please RSVP by March 11 
To Laura Barnhart 

1-501-428-5754 via Text or phone call.

If you leave a message remember to leave how many will be 

attending with you and how many will be Bowling!

We will use this information for putting teams together.

Family Fun

Gift Cards for the Top Four Winning Teams
Pizza


